CEPT Workshop 6 June 2012
on European Spectrum Management and Numbering 
ECO is pleased to announce a second CEPT workshop on “European Spectrum Management and Numbering” on 6 June 2012 which is specifically designed for newcomers in the telecom area, both working for national regulators and in the industry, as well as for those who would like to broaden their knowledge of modern regulation of telecommunications in Europe.

The workshop will be build up around the following questions:

· Why CEPT/ECC?

· Spectrum regulation vs. equipment regulation – how does it work in Europe?
· Get familiar with the ECC routine!
· ECO, who are we, what can you get from us?

· What are the current spectrum policy trends?
Date: 6 June 2012 – starting at 9H30 and finishing around 17H00

Location: ECO

European Communications Office
Nansensgade 19, 3rd floor
1366 Copenhagen
Denmark
Participation is free of charge but is limited to 50 people (first come, first served). 
Please register using the link: http://cept.org/ecc/groups/ecc/non-ecc/client/meeting-calendar/event-registration?meetingid=417
For additional information, please contact: Mr. Marc Le Devendec ( HYPERLINK "mailto:" marc.ledevendec@eco.cept.org).

